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MM20/22 BIRTH OF YURI HAN - Mayor, Councillor Jordan Lane          
File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP22/622 

 

 
I am very pleased to advise Council of the birth of Yuri Han – daughter of 
Councillor Daniel Han and his wife Eunji (Boran) Lee. 
 
Yuri was born on 17 June 2022 at Royal Prince Alfred Hospital and weighs a 
healthy 3.17kg. 
 
On behalf of Council and staff I offer my congratulations to the entire Han family. 
 
Yuri and her parents are representative of the increasing number of young families 
who are making Ryde their home.   I hope they find all the amenities and lifestyle 
they need in the area to enjoy their lives here for many years to come. 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Council note the birth of Yuri Han and that a letter of congratulations be sent 
to Councillor Han and his wife. 
 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments for this report. 
 
Report Prepared By: 
 
Councillor Jordan Lane 
Mayor  
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